JANUARY
MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Return
something to a
store.

Send a thank you
card to someone.

Get the mail from
the mailbox.

Practice zipping
and unzipping
your coat.

Help make your
bed.

Wear a belt
today. Buckle
and unbuckle it.

Help put away
the holiday
decorations.

Go to the post
office and buy
stamps.

Set the table.

Sweep the floor.

Put your dishes
in the sink or
dishwasher.

Use a knife to cut
something you
eat.

Visit a store and
identify various
types of cookies.

Order your food
at a fast-food
restaurant.

Carry your tray to
the table.

Buy a candy
bar and open it
yourself.

Wipe off the
bathroom
counter.

Buy a drink
from a vending
machine.

Clean your room.

PARENT SIGNATURE:

INSTRUCTIONS
Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.

Help shovel the
snow.

Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.
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FEBRUARY
MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

Put something
away in the
refrigerator.

Use a can
opener to open a
can.

Set the table.

Pack a
suitcase and
go somewhere
overnight

Make valentinethemed cookies.

Vacuum the floor.

Tell someone
what city you live
in.

PARENT SIGNATURE:

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Practice putting
on your snow
pants and
snow boots by
yourself.

Make a valentine
for someone you
love.

Pick out what
you want to wear
today.

Visit a hardware
store and name
three things you
can buy there.

Put your clean
clothes away in
your drawer.

Pour your own
drink.

Help wash the
dishes.

Fix yourself a
snack.

Make your bed.

Put the
silverware away.

Match socks
from the laundry.

Visit a store and
identify various
types of cheese.

Find all the
dimes in a pile of
coins.

INSTRUCTIONS
Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.
Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.
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MARCH
MONDAY
Mop the floor.

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Get yourself a
drink of water
from the faucet
or refrigerator.

Practice putting
on your shoes
and socks by
yourself.

Visit a flower
shop and buy
a flower for
someone you
love.

Use a straw to
drink.

Use a napkin to
wipe your mouth
when eating.

Clean the mirror
in the bathroom.

Tell someone
your birthday.

Sort the laundry
to be washed.

Go to a dollar
store and
purchase
something.

Practice opening
and closing an
umbrella.

Make your bed.

Wash a load of
clothes in the
washer.

Brush your teeth.

Help dry the
dishes.

Pick out what
you want to wear
today.

Comb or brush
your hair.

Visit a store and
identify various
types of bread.

Water the plants.

Go to a store,
buy a kite, and
fly it.

PARENT SIGNATURE:

INSTRUCTIONS
Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.
Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.
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APRIL
MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

Match socks
from the laundry.

Use a knife to
cut something at
dinner.

Visit a store and
identify various
types of cereal.

Put a stamp on
letters or bills.

Set the table for
dinner.

Change the toilet
paper roll.

Put your clean
clothes away.

Sweep the floor.

FRIDAY
Put the letters/
bills in the
mailbox and put
the flag up.

Try on new
clothes at a
store.

Help take the
trash out on trash
day.

Help clear
the table after
dinner.

Make your bed.

Make a
sandwich.

Give food and
water to your pet.

Vacuum your
room.

Find the water
fountain in a
public building.

Wash your
dishes.

Help put the
groceries away
after going to the
store.

Hang your towel
up on the towel
bar.

PARENT SIGNATURE:

INSTRUCTIONS
Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.
Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.

Elementary | Lynn Pensari | 2019

Low Incidence Outreach
702 W. Kalamazoo St.
Lansing, MI 48909
www.mdelio.org

MAY
MONDAY

TUESDAY

Go for a walk in
the rain. Use an
umbrella.

Practice tying
your shoes.

Comb or brush
your hair.

Visit a store and
identify various
types of ice
cream.

Try on different
kinds of sandals
at a shoe store.

Clean your room.

PARENT SIGNATURE:

WEDNESDAY
Set the table.

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Hang up your
clean clothes on
hangers.

Help plant
flowers.

Make toast and
spread butter,
jelly, or peanut
butter on top.

Help make
breakfast for
Mother’s Day.

Wash a window.

Make your bed.

Sort the dirty
laundry.

Practice reciting
family members’
phone numbers.

Use chocolate
syrup to make
chocolate milk.

Water the flowers
or plants.

Wash the lettuce
for a salad.

Wipe off the table
after dinner.

Get the mail from
the mailbox.

INSTRUCTIONS
Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.
Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.
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JUNE
MONDAY
Make your bed.

TUESDAY
Put the
silverware away.

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Practice
answering the
phone.

Help with the
laundry.

Make yourself a
bowl of cereal.

Go to a clothing
store and try on
swimsuits.

Dust the coffee
table.

Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.

Use a chip clip
to close a bag of
potato chips.

Go to a fruit and
vegetable stand
and name three
things you can
buy there.

Mop the floor.

Make microwave
popcorn.

Vacuum your
room.

Eat an ice cream
cone.

Make a sack
lunch and go on
a picnic.

Set the table for
dinner.

Help wash the
car.

Water the flowers
or plants.

Clean your room.

Pour your own
drink.

Give your dog a
bath.

PARENT SIGNATURE:

INSTRUCTIONS

Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.
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JULY
MONDAY
Put the lid on a
container.

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

Fold your clean
T-shirts and
shorts.

Make your bed.

Visit a bakery
and buy
something to eat.

Get your own
drink from
the faucet or
refrigerator.

Practice
buttoning and
unbuttoning.

Put on your
socks by
yourself.

Visit a
supermarket,
find the frozen
dinners and buy
one.

Make your frozen
dinner in the
microwave.

Take your pet for
a walk.

Make cinnamon
toast.

Put toothpaste on
your toothbrush.

Find the quarters
in a pile of coins.

Match clean
socks from the
laundry.

Use a hose to
water the grass
or flowers.

Put up a tent
and sleep in it
overnight.

Find out who
is the shortest
person in your
family.

Get something
out of the
refrigerator that
is needed for
dinner.

PARENT SIGNATURE:

Clean your room.

FRIDAY
Make a
milkshake in a
blender.

INSTRUCTIONS
Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.
Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.
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AUGUST
MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

Hang your towel
on the towel
rack.

Put a snack in a
sandwich bag
and close it.

Put your clean
clothes away.

Tear a paper
towel off the roll
and wipe your
mouth.

Put on
sunscreen.

Open three
containers in the
refrigerator.

Clean the lint tray
in the dryer.

PARENT SIGNATURE:

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Open the milk
carton. Pour
yourself a glass
of milk.

Peel a banana or
orange.

Put your dishes
in the sink or
dishwasher.

Make your bed.

Find out who is
the oldest person
in your family.

Pick out what
you want to wear
today.

Put your toys
away.

Sort coins (dime,
nickel, penny,
quarter).

Visit a
supermarket
and find canned
vegetables.

Spread butter,
peanut butter or
jelly on crackers.

Practice
snapping and
unsnapping a
garment.

Tell someone
your middle
name.

Put the
silverware away.

INSTRUCTIONS
Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.
Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.
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SEPTEMBER
MONDAY
Use a spoon or
fork for a meal.

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

Find a secret
hiding place in
your home.

Go for a walk.

Visit a
supermarket and
find the apples.

Wear something
yellow today.

Help set the
table.

Tell someone
your first and last
name.

Find braille signs
in a place that
you visit.

Practice opening
a variety of door
handles.

Put your dishes
in the sink or
dishwasher after
eating.

Go to the park
with a friend or
adult.

Peel a banana.

Practice folding
washcloths and
towels.

Practice stop,
drop, and roll for
fire prevention
month.

Pick out what
you want to wear
today.

Taste something
new today.

PARENT SIGNATURE:

Help change a
lightbulb.

FRIDAY
Pour your own
drink.

INSTRUCTIONS
Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.

Find three things
that are yellow.

Taste a red and
green apple. Do
they taste the
same?

Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.
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OCTOBER
MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

Put your clean
clothes on
hangers.

Practice putting
on your jacket by
yourself.

Find three things
that are orange.

Wipe off the table
after dinner.

Help set the
table.

Find three things
that are shaped
like a triangle.

Play Simon Says.

Go for a walk
and find five
leaves.

Use a knife to cut
your food.

Help rake leaves
into a pile and
jump in!

Brush your teeth
in the morning
and at night.

PARENT SIGNATURE:

FRIDAY
Count the
number of
people in your
family.

Visit a
supermarket
and find the
vegetables.

Tell someone
your mom and/or
dad’s name.

Buy candy
from a candy
machine.

Pour your own
drink.

Find three things
that are black.

Spread peanut
butter or jelly on
crackers.

Carve a pumpkin
with an adult.

Wear orange and
black.

INSTRUCTIONS
Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.
Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.
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NOVEMBER
MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Who is the tallest
person in your
family?

Find three things
that are brown.

Visit a
supermarket and
find the drink
boxes.

Practice zipping
your jacket.

Open a straw
and put it in your
drink box.

Help make your
bed.

Try a new
vegetable today.
Did you like it?

Put your dirty
dishes in the sink
or dishwasher.

Help make
mashed
potatoes.

Pay for
something at a
store.

Pour your own
drink.

Fold towels and
washcloths.

Find three things
shaped like a
square.

Dust the coffee
table.

Help make a
pumpkin pie.

Clean your room.

Help set the
table for a meal.

Tell three things
that you are
thankful for.

Visit a library.
Check out a
book.

Get something
out of the
refrigerator that
is needed for

PARENT SIGNATURE:

INSTRUCTIONS
Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.
Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.
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DECEMBER
MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Tell a waitress
what you want to
eat and drink.

Visit a
supermarket and
find the nuts.

Help bake
cookies.

Check the
clothes in the
dryer. Take them
out if they are
dry.

Go to a store
and try on snow
boots.

Comb or brush
your hair.

Help put up
the holiday
decorations.

Find all the
pennies in a pile
of coins.

Help pick out
and purchase a
gift for someone
special.

Wrap a present.

Ask for the braille
or picture menu
at McDonald’s.

Make a snack for
yourself.

Put the
silverware away.

Count all the
bedrooms in your
house.

Brush your teeth
and use dental
floss.

Weigh yourself
on a scale and
tell someone how
much you weigh.

Put on your coat
by yourself.

Tell someone
three things you
like to eat.

Name all the
furniture in your
living room.

Help make a
salad.

PARENT SIGNATURE:

INSTRUCTIONS
Choose at least three activities
each week for your child to do as
homework.
Check the square when an activity
has been completed.
Please sign and return this sheet to
the teacher at the end of the month.
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